
Capitan Investment Ltd. Announces
Appointment of Director
Calgary, Alberta--(Newsfile Corp. - March 15, 2022) - Capitan Investment Ltd. (TSXV: CAI) (the
"Corporation") announces that effective March 15, 2022, Kevin Chen was appointed as a Director of
the Corporation.

NEITHER THE TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE NOR ITS REGULATION SERVICES PROVIDER (as
that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) ACCEPTS RESPONSIBILITY
FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS RELEASE.

For further information contact:
Fiona Wang, Vice President
Phone: (571) 355-1488
Email: fiona.w@gccapholdings.com

To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/116929
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